
Newton Green Trust 

Note of the Meeting held on 22 Feb 2017 

1. Apologies – Lee Parker, Mike Oliver  

2. Minutes of the last meeting were agreed  

3. Treasurers report; 

• Total out £2744.30 

• Total in   £4137.66 

• Bank Balance £1906.90 

• COIF £21,221.51 

• Return submitted to Charity omission 

• Insurance renewal agreed 

 

4. Licences, PD reported that this is still ongoing  

5. Golf Club agreement, No further update 

• FF to report back to Golf Club 

• PD,LP,CP & RB to meet to discuss latest email from Golf Club Chairman 

 
FF 
PD,LP,CP,RB 

6.  Tree Survey, PD will chase with STS PD 

7. Track repair update, 

• DW surfacing stand by previous quote 

• Century wont od the work due to vibration issues 

• Agri Plant Solutions failed to turn up  

• Other companies will only do pea shingle 

• CP to speak to DW surfacing 

 
 
 
 
 
CP 

8. Trust Standing Orders amendment; 

• CP to arrange 

 
CP 

9. AOB; 

• FF asked if the Golf Club were still responsible for grass cutting on the 
other side of the A134 (Deans side) it was conformed they are. 

• FF announced that he is resigning from as the Golf Club Rep to the 
Trust, he will introduce the new rep at the next meeting 

• Little Green, PD will look at records held by the Land Registry to seek 
clarity. 

• Sleepers on Trust Land, Secretary to write to responsible person 

• The Parish Council requested permission to carry out works to prevent 
the pathway through to the playing field being worn out during events. 
Permission granted. 

• Janet Weavers on behalf of the Village Hall requested permission for a 
sign relating to the Village Hall Car Park be erected on Trust Land, 
Permission granted. 

 
 
 
FF 
 
PD 
 
MO 

10. Date of next meeting, proposed 17 May 2017 RB to book Village Hall RB 

 Meeting confirmed; 19:30 17 May 2017  

   

   

 


